
CITY OF SPRING LAKE PARK, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 24-35 

 

RESOLUTION ACCEPTING LIFEVAC EQUIPMENT 

 

 

WHEREAS, Tony and Kaity O’Neil graciously donated eight LifeVac Devices to the 

Spring Lake Park Police Department and 

 

WHEREAS, LifeVac Devices have proven to be effective in removing airway 

obstructions and preventing fatalities during choking emergencies; and  

 

WHEREAS, the donation of LifeVac devices will significantly enhance the Spring Lake 

Park Police Department’s capacity to respond to choking emergencies and improve overall safety 

within our community 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of Spring Lake Park 

expresses the gratitude of the members of the Police Department and citizens of Spring Lake 

Park to Tony and Kaity O’Neil for their generous donation of LifeVac devices. 

 

 

 

The foregoing Resolution was moved for adoption by Councilmember  

 

Upon Vote being taken thereon, the following voted in favor thereof:   

 

And the following voted against the same:   

 

Whereupon the Mayor declared said Resolution duly passed and adopted this the 15th day of 

April, 2024. 

 

 

       

        ______________________________ 

        Robert Nelson,  Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_______________________________ 

Daniel R. Buchholtz, Administrator 


